
Dane County is proposing new zoning regulations that will affect 
your property.  The new ordinance is designed to give landowners 
more flexibility , accommodate all existing land uses, and still 
protect community and neighborhood character.  Your property is 
proposed to be rezoned as follows: 

Parcel #  Current Zoning  Proposed Zoning 
• [PARCEL NO] [OLD ZONING]   [NEW ZONING] 
• [PARCEL NO] [OLD ZONING]   [NEW ZONING] 
• [PARCEL NO] [OLD ZONING]   [NEW ZONING] 
• [PARCEL NO] [OLD ZONING]   [NEW ZONING] 

You can find out more about the new regulations at http://plandev.countyofdane.com. 
If you do not have access to the internet, please contact us and we will send you more 
information. 
The Zoning and Land Regulations Committee will hold a public hearing on the new 
ordinance on October 19 in Room 354 of the City County Building in Madison.  The 
public is welcome to attend and to participate.  Your town government will also have 
further public meetings in 2018 (dates TBA) before the new ordinance goes into effect.    



 Dane County Planning and Development 
ATTN:  Comprehensive Zoning Revision 
City County Building Room 116 
Madison, WI 53714  
plandev@countyofdane.com 
(608) 266-4251 
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